
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 16, 2016 
 

Item 4, Report No. 10, of the Committee of the Whole (Working Session), which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on February 16, 2016. 
 
 
 
4 NEW BUSINESS – WOODEND PLACE RESIDENTS’ MEETING 

 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends approval of the recommendation 
contained in the following resolution submitted by Councillor DeFrancesca, dated February 9, 
2016: 
 

Member’s Resolution 
 
Whereas, applications have been submitted by Countrywide Homes in respect of properties at 
11, 31, and 51 Woodend Place (OP. 16.003, Z .15. 032, 19T·15V011 and DA.15.078) that have 
yet to be brought forward to a Public Hearing under the Planning Act; and 
 
Whereas, members of the community have requested additional information on this proposal and 
the process to be followed in the review of these applications;  
 
It is therefore recommended: 
 
 That staff be directed to attend a community meeting with such meeting to be held in the 

evening of February 17, 2016 at Vaughan City Hall. 
 
The foregoing matter was brought to the attention of the Committee by Councillor DeFrancesca. 
 
 


